
 

 

 

 

 

EXISTING SITE PHOTOS &  

SUMMARY OF PROPOSED WORK 

1. At the request of Milwaukee County Parks, two AutoCAD drawings have been prepared to 

address the future work proposed on the northwest baseball diamond at Center Street Park. One 

drawing addresses the required grading and the other outlines the proposed field dimensions. 

2. Grading beyond the limits of the infield is required for two reasons: 1) the condition of the 

current outfield is unplayable for safety reasons, and 2) there is a berm around the infield limits that 

needs to be removed so the infield can be blended to match the surrounding grade. As it is now, the 

field is not safe for play in either the infield or the outfield. Two photos of the current infield are 

included here.  

 

 

The grading work proposed in the outfield will simply smooth the existing topsoil in left and center 

fields. In right field, reshaping of the existing topsoil will enhance drainage toward an existing storm 

manhole south of the proposed grading limit. Silt fence will be placed 5 foot outside the grading limits 

around the entire site. Straw bales or waddles will be used in the drainage swale along our south grading 

limit. Type A inlet protection will be constructed around the existing storm manhole. 

 



PROPOSED FINISHED PRODUCT 

 

 

Minus the bleachers in the background, the backstop, sideline fencing, aluminum benches and infield 

layout shown in this photo of the Longfellow Middle School lower ball diamond are what is proposed for 

Center Street Park. This recently renovated diamond is the home field of Tosa East Girls Softball and is 

the basis for the design of the Center Street Park renovations.      

  

 

 

 

 


